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BAGLSC Newsletter 
Bangor Area Gay-Lesbian-Straight Coalition 

Greetings from BAGLSC! 
It has been a long time since we have sent out a newsletter, 

but we have decided that it is time to let you know all that we 
have been doing. ~1Je have been wor-· king r£.'!al hard to pl an a number· 
of events that will be happening in the next few month s . 

Our first event is the Casselberry and Dupre~ concert. 
These t~°"o i,mmen, i,Ji th thE? ht:~ l p of Tosh :i F:e~ and Annt~t te 
A qui 1 ar.. wi 11 make up a unique comb :i. nation of \.._1,,.omen 's r" a<,;Jqi:le mu~~i c 
that you should all enjoy. The concert is Aµr·il 29th at 8:00pm 
in the Bangor Opera Hou~e. Tickets and in-formation can hP 
cl)tained by calling 947-0200 or 989-3306. 

As a lways, this summer we will again conduct a memorial 
ser· v :i c e E,n d m c:1r·- ch -for· C h ,:.,r- 1 i t~ Hc, •,.i ,:,, , ... c:! • Tl·, f=-· ff:i:\:- · c_ : .. : \,-., i }. l bi:~ -f o 1 1 u\.',,,::-cJ 
by a ~·Jf.? 1 l ·- I·:: n CH·Jr1 g Uf~'==· t r:::.p f:?Ed:: E•\' ., T h :i. '::· ';N:: E\r- th E· <:::.r:·r .. ,.- :i. cf'" an cl ma:· .. c: h 
1.·1ill be held on Sund c,y, ,July 10th . Fur-·ther-· infonnr:,tion viill bE· 
made available as we cuntinue our work on it. Be sure to keep 
July 10th open to help us march on Bangor for gays and lesbians 
~-lh,·:i h,0:IVE.' dit?d beCr::\L\Se of \.'lhO t.!if::y d\rf:~. 

Next on our list of news items are the dances that BAGLSC 
spm1sor every other Saturday night at BCC. We are in dire 
financial distress. We have been losing money on these dances 
and need your help. After much thought, we have decided to 
conduct only one dance each month and ~aise the price. This i s 
the only way we can ccmtinue the dances. If you have any other 
suggestions, we would really appreciate hearing from you. This 
is the dance sch8dule for the spring: 

March 19th $3.00 
Apri 1 2nd $;:5. 00-
May 7th $5.00 

We also need to find a ne~ place to hold the dances, so if you 
have any ideas, let us know. These dances are for you, please 
help us to continu~ them. 

Finally, as always we are in need of money and ask for any 
contributions you have to help BAGLSC stay alive. Our meetings 
are the first SLmday and the third Thursday of each month. For-· 
mor~ information call 989-3306. 

BAGLSC would like to let you know that we participated in 
the March on Washington in October. Many people from Central and 
Mor .. t:.her .. n Mr..,i ne at tended and brr..)ught bc."\C: k i:ln abundance o-f mr~mor .. i er,". 
a nd pictures. We would also lik~ to raise a hand o-f applause to 
our comrades and friends ih BAGLSC and Wilde-Stein. They worked 
very hard to obtain a non-discrimination clause for gays and 
lesbians in the University of Maine state system. This project 
has taken years to accomplish, but much patience a nd persistance 
has allowed this dream to become a reality. Maybe the~e results 
will push the legislature to pass a gay rights bill. At least it 
is a wonderful beginning. 

This is the news from BAGLSC. The gays and l esbians of 
Central Maine are alive ~nd working toward political, as well as 
social change. We need your help, please get involved in any way 
that you can. 
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